Myrtis Hawkins

From: Jeremy Williams

Sent: ' Monday, August 26, 2019 4:19 PM
To: Myrtis Hawkins

Cc: LeeAnn Sanders

Subject: assistant receiving clerk

Myrtis:

Leeanna Massey who is the assistant receiving clerk for the detention center will not be
returning to that position.

Amy Miller will be the new person in that position. If possible can Amy Miller be named
assistant receiving clerk for the detention center? Please let me know what paperwork for a
bond etc. will need to be completed and I will make sure and get that to you.

Thanks for all your help,

Jeremy Williams
Chief Deputy

Madison County Sheriff’s Department
2941 Hwy 51 Canton, MS 39046
Office Phone: 601-855-0715

Fax: 601-855-0779
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